Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

May 2, 2023

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- \$350.00 in proceeds from the Kids Heart Challenge received from the American Heart Association for paper purchase at Utsalady Elementary School.
- 2. \$2,800.00 from the Haggen Foundation through the Building Futures Together fundraising campaign to benefit local schools, community scholarships, and youth programs.